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23rd African Human Rights Moot Court Competition 

The Faculty of Law invites students to represent the University of the Free State at the “All African Moot Court Competition”.  

This competition provides students with the opportunity to argue a hypothetical case and follows the procedure of the African 
Court of Human and Peoples’ Rights. 

Eligibility of participants: Full-time or part-time students studying for their first law degree, preferably third or final year law 
students. 

Number of participants: One team consisting of two students will be selected to represent the Faculty of Law. 

Participants will be required to prepare memorials (heads of argument or written pleadings) in support of the case of the 
applicant and the respondent.   

Students who wish to participate must be willing to work diligently according to a strict programme. 

E: bezuidenhouti@ufs.ac.za T: +27 (0)51 401 9970/71   |   www.ufs.ac.za 

Date: 1st to 6th September 2014 
Place: University of Nairobi, Kenya 
Closing Date: 20th February 2014 


